
 

 

Annual General Meeting 2024 
 
 

The Institute is pleased to confirm that the eighty-second annual general meeting of the 
Institute of Biomedical Science (Institute) will be held at 12 Coldbath Square, London, 
EC1R 5HL and virtually on Saturday 15th June 2024 at 11.30am to: 
 
1 receive the annual members’ report of the Institute for 2023 and accounts for 

the year ended 31st December 2023, together with the report of the auditors 
 

2 appoint the auditors for the ensuing year 
 

3 announce the appointments of national and regional members of Council  
 

4 consider and, if thought fit, to pass the following special resolution proposed by 
the Council:  
 
that Sarah May be elected vice-president of the Institute. 

 
 

 

12 Coldbath Square 
London EC1R 5HL 
26th April 2024 

By order of the Council 
David Wells 

Chief Executive 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 


